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The world may have changed, but the beauty of nature 
has been waiting for you … welcome back! 
We had 9 long weeks without our loyal campers, with pretty much only each other and the 
wildlife for company. The time gave us the chance to fully appreciate this special place. From 
stunning sunsets to the eerie calm of dawn; what a treat.  

Now we can share it with you again! But (and there is always a but) we need your help to keep 
our camp a safe place where we can all experience the Aussie bush. 

When the Premier announced regional travel was possible again, she made it clear that travel 
in a Covid-safe environment would need to be different. So we have been busy! 

 

Covid-Safe Camp Life 
To enable us to re-open we implemented a 
Covid-19 Plan.  

We marked out our non-riverfront sites in 
the oval and upper campground area that 
are 10 metres wide to facilitate social 
distancing.  

Next, a complimentary booking system was 
set up for all sites. This means travellers can 
now book ahead. 

• Camp Entry: 
All campers must complete a registration 
form before entering the park, including a 
COVID-19 declaration. This form is sent 
out via email 24 hours before your stay 
and can be filled in electronically. 

• Booking Conditions: 
We also have flexible booking conditions 
where guests will be given the option to 
rebook or receive a refund if Government 
directives regarding campgrounds 
change. 

 

• Visitors: 
Day visitors are only allowed entry if they 
are visiting campers in the park. Each of 
these visitors must sign a COVID-19 
declaration before entry.  

• Toilets: 
Queuing on the ramp is not allowed. 
Please wash and sanitise hands before 
entering the cubicle and when leaving. 
Children must be accompanied and 
supervised at all times. Toilets will be 
cleaned several times a day with anti-
bacterial products, so we ask for your 
patience during these times. 

We request all campers observe NSW 
Government guidelines, including: 

• Social distancing of 1.5 metres. 
• Observing the number of people 

gathering limits.  
• As well, campers are encouraged to bring 

self-contained toilets. Following the 
COVID-19 precautions, please use hand 
sanitizer and disinfectant wipes for 
enhanced hygiene. 
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Please remember: 
• Fires: 

Fires are not permitted on the ground, so 
please bring own fire pits. 

• Wildlife: 
Please do not feed any wildlife in our 
campground.  

 

Coming Soon 
Our two new tiny homes on wheels. Enjoy 
staying in a tiny home and experience 
another eco-friendly way to holiday. 

 

Thank you 
The Myall River Camp team is very grateful 
for your support as we all adjust to the new 
normal.  

 

Best wishes 
Cheryl, Vince and Family  
Caretakers 
0409 836 828 

 

 

 

 

Please follow our new Instagram page @myallrivercamp  
and tag us in your posts! 

 

Remember your smiles, winter woolies and hand 
sanitizer for your next stay with us.  

We need to keep each other and our local community 
safe and healthy so that we can all continue to enjoy 
Myall River Camp. 
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